March 29, 2011

Ms. Renee Jenkins

Director of Administration Docketing Division

The Public Utilities Commission of Ohio

180 East Broad Street

Columbus, Ohio 43215-3793

Re:
Case Nos. 07-1285-GA-EXM, 11-220-GA-EXR and 89-8005-GA-TRF

Dear Secretary Jenkins:

Vectren Energy Delivery of Ohio, Inc. (“VEDO”) herewith submits for filing an electronic version of Sheet No. 44 (PUCO Gas Tariff No. 3), Twelfth Revised Page 1 of 1, which supersedes Eleventh Revised Page 1 of 1. 

In addition to the SCO Rider Rate for April 2011, this compliance tariff reflects a change to the standard BTU value effective April 1, 2011 through March 31, 2012, as provided to suppliers participating in VEDO’s January 18, 2011 SCO auction. 

Sincerely,

Katie Tieken

Rate Analyst

Enclosure

CC: 
Parties of Record

